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1st November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
At the end of each session children have a story time with a member of staff.  This is a wonderful 
opportunity for the children to share their love of books, songs and rhymes with a smaller group 
of their peers.   
 
To ensure that these story groups can continue uninterrupted, please do not collect your child 
between 11.10am and 11.30am for the morning session or 3.10pm and 3.30pm for the 
afternoon session. 
 
We appreciate your understanding with this matter. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Tunstall Team 


